
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Stokes-Murray, LynnLStokes-Murray@MCNAIR.NET

Date: 8/29/2017 4:56:08 PM
Subject: Re: Gilead

Please call me when you can.
________________________________________
From: Stokes-Murray, Lynn <LStokes-Murray@MCNAIR.NET>
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 4:12 PM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: Re: Gilead

Will do.  Thxs!

Sent from my iPhone

> On Aug 29, 2017, at 4:08 PM, Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
>
> He's in the Upstate both days. Let us know when they come back.
> ________________________________________
> From: Stokes-Murray, Lynn <LStokes-Murray@MCNAIR.NET>
> Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 11:13 AM
> To: Danny Varat
> Subject: Gilead
>
> Morning!  Any chance the Gov in town on 9/6 or 9/7? Our client Gilead in town for Opioid Summit.  Thought it might be a good 
chance for a quick introductory meeting if y'all have availability.
>
> Sent from my iPhone
>
> ________________________________
>
> PRIVILEGE AND CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication (including any attachments) is being sent by or on behalf of 
a lawyer or law firm and may contain confidential or legally privileged information. The sender does not intend to waive any privilege, 
including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. If you are not the intended recipient, you are not 
authorized to intercept, read, print, retain, copy, forward or disseminate this communication. If you have received this communication 
in error, please notify the sender immediately by email and delete this communication and all copies.
>
>
>
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